
 

 
 
 

Please await here to be signed in  
 

DO NOT SIGN THE REGISTER 
 

At sign in you will be asked: 
 

1. Do you have a prolonged cough? 
2. Do you feel you have a temperature? 
3. Does anyone in your household have these symptoms? 

 
If you have answered YES to any of the above questions you will 
be asked not to enter site for the wellbeing of the remaining staff. 
 
If you have answered NO to all of these questions the door person 
ONLY will sign you in and out.  
 
The current Government guidelines are that: 

 
If anyone in your family develops a new continuous cough and / 

or temperature, all members of the family should self isolate. 
 
As a company W11 are not undertaking face to face meetings but 

using video conferencing wherever possible instead to remove the 
need for face-to-face meetings and travel. 

 


